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What do you want for Christmas?


Bob Woolmer’s Art and Science of CRICKET ISBN 978-1-84773-314-6, by Bob Woolmer, Tim Noakes and Helen Moffett, should be on your list.  Like Steve Waugh’s book, don’t be put off by its size. It is a great read for the cricket enthusiast, player and cricket coach who wishes to increase his knowledge and understanding of the game. Having over the years attended seminars given by Bob, what I really like about this book is that it draws not only from Bob’s own experiences and coaching techniques/ideas but makes reference to others he has learnt over the years from other coaches, players or specialists he has been working with or he has read or heard about, so that you get a much broader opinion/knowledge of his and others’ know how. Amongst others it covers and explains technical batting, bowling, fielding and wicket keeping matters along with sports science








DCBCA AGM and Small Sided Games/Drills workshop


The DCBCA AGM will hopefully be held on a Sunday in early DECEMBER and will be followed by a Small Sided Games/Drills Workshop. The workshop will be free to DCBCA/ECBCA members. Otherwise there will be a charge of £10.00. For confirmation of details and to book your place email your name, address, ECBCA membership number and telephone number to � HYPERLINK "mailto:jonathan.mears@virgin.net" ��jonathan.mears@virgin.net�                 Please subject your email DCBCA AGM.


























issues such as mind games, which I believe are very under used by coaches/Team managers/captains, strategy and captaincy, physiology and fitness and the book is intersperse with stories of examples, and experiences, diagrams and photographs. It gives a fascinating insight into the throwing argument and debate. It is a fantastic memorial and legacy of what Bob gave to our great game of cricket and cricket coaching. I shall be reading it and dipping into it for years to come- I hope you will be too!





Another favourite book of mine, if you haven’t already read it, is Clive Woodward’s “Winning” ISBN 0-340-83629-6. The paperback would make a great stocking filler.


















































































































































                                                                                                                                                                      














































































































































































































“Leading The Field” Coaches’ Conference unfortunately delayed until October 2009








Useful email/Webpage addresses:


Martin Webb - DCBCoaches@aol.com


Matt Theedom - matt.theedom@ecb.co.uk


� HYPERLINK "http://www.devoncricket.co.uk/home/index.asp" ��http://www.devoncricket.co.uk/home/index.asp� 
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No ladder. Then use existing lines on a floor, tape to look like a ladder or bamboo canes. Make your own ladder with rope and plastic conduit!





 





“Developing Winning Minds and ways”. Concentration. There are two types of concentration (focusing the mind on one specific thing/matter- putting everything else out of your mind) I will mention here and you can coach young players. Close concentration and closed concentration. “Close” concentration is when you look at something so intently that you see nothing else, and “Closed” concentration is when you put everything else out of your mind and think about/concentrate on nothing else. They go hand in hand. If you are in a sports hall, set the players up so that they can look at, for instance, a basketball backboard or something similar. Get them to start by looking at the black rectangle, which frames the board. Then get then to look at the black square/rectangle in the middle of the board, which you aim at to hit when trying to score a basket. Then get then to look at one of the nuts fixing the board to the frame/wall. What you are doing is bring in/narrowing their focus, effectively you are doing what Dave Alred suggests, focusing on the minutia. By doing this, they cut out peripheral thoughts and images and increasing their awareness.  Ask them questions about what they see etc. When batting, fielding or keeping, if they are taught to look more intensely at the ball, watch the ball, which is what we tend to say to them, they will raise their concentration levels. We should be suggesting they even try to see the seam or the maker’s name on the ball!


A drill you can use to raise a players’ awareness of the importance of watching the ball is to get 3 tennis balls and on one ball draw in black permanent marker one dot, the second ball two dots and the third ball three large dots, about 18mm size each. Fill the dots in so they can be seen. Stand about 3 to 4m from the young player/batter, who should be appropriately kitted out and hold a bat to make it realistic, helmet etc and have another player behind to catch the ball. Throw the ball underarm, with sufficient force, at the player’s/batsman’s head and ask the player to shout out the number of dots he/she can see. If the player/batsman is standing sideways on, he should sway his/her head out the way and the player behind catches the ball. Alternatively have two players and the player/batsman catches the ball after shouting out the number of dots.  See the Coaches’ Website for Concentration handouts.


� HYPERLINK "http://www.devoncricket.co.uk/coaches/CoachesShareDocHeader.html" ��http://www.devoncricket.co.uk/coaches/CoachesShareDocHeader.html� 





�





Are you a member of the ECBCA?


Are you insured?


If not why not consider joining.


There are real benefits!


Join by following the links on


the DCB Coaches’ Web pages. 


Get your Club to pay!











SAQ Drills-Icky Shuffle











    Right foot.      Left foot. Start to the left of the ladder. Right foot moves first into the ladder then the left foot. Right foot then moves out to the side and the left foot forward. Right foot then comes into the ladder and left foot moves out to the side. Right foot moves forward…Walk through slowly and built up the speed until you get FAST FEET.


See the link on the Coaches drills’ Webpage. � HYPERLINK "http://www.devoncricket.co.uk/coaches/Coaching%20Drills/CoachingDrillsHeaderPage.html" ��http://www.devoncricket.co.uk/coaches/Coaching%20Drills/CoachingDrillsHeaderPage.html� 
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� HYPERLINK "http://www.devoncricket.co.uk/coaches/index.html" ��http://www.devoncricket.co.uk/coaches/index.html� 





� INCLUDEPICTURE "http://www.devoncricket.co.uk/coaches/images/clip_image002_001.jpg" \* MERGEFORMATINET ���





What a summer! Rain, rain and more rain. Nevertheless there have been some fantastic matches and results at all levels of the game. Check out � HYPERLINK "http://www.devoncricket.co.uk" ��www.devoncricket.co.uk�. The tremendous County Team results have not just been down to the players and to the enthusiasm and commitment of their Team Managers and Coaches but to District, Club, School Coaches and Managers too. It has been a great Team effort and you should be proud, no matter how small, of your contribution to Devon Cricket. Thank you.


Now is the time to start giving some thought to planning your winter coaching programme(s) and sessions. Why not read the old ENewsletter, handouts and drills to see if they give you any inspiration? See if there are any new coaching books out which might give you some new ideas too. Good Luck!


   Jonathan Mears Chair DCBCA



































The UKCC1 North and West courses are being run at the moment and the autumn UKCC 2 course in Exeter is fully subscribed. Unfortunately the Conversion course has been cancelled due to lack of interest. Possibly another UKCC1 course will be held in the New Year. The new South Devon Coaches’ Association has been formed and the Winter Assessments and coaching Programme planned. With David Court’s departure to Surrey, Julian Wyatt kindly took over the Youth Academy and watched all the young players at their age group festivals. It is very good to see that most of the players who attended have had a very successful year.  Have you had a look at Julian’s excellent demonstration videos? � HYPERLINK "http://www.earpsports.com/Cricketcoaching/28/Videofootage.html" ��http://www.earpsports.com/Cricketcoaching/28/Videofootage.html� .  Matthew Hunt and Phil Bayliss are attending the UKCC3 course. Good luck to both of them. West Devon have their U9s to U15 District Coaching Programmes planned and the u9s have started and their One to One Coaching Programme organised for the New Year. They have run a session for their coaches to remind them of “Best Practice” and to see if anyone has any new ideas and to make sure there is uniformity in what they coach technically across the age groups. A good idea for all Districts to follow?























NEWS:  Congratulations to East Devon's stalwart John Gush (inset) and West Devon’s Dave Bayliss (unfortunately Dave could not attend), who were guests of the ECBCA at the one day international at Bristol where they watched New Zealand beat England. They were nominated along with Adam Parker by Devon, but initially by their Districts Groups, for the prestigious SKY SPORTS Coach Rewards and Recognition scheme. 














             Crash mat       Kannon or bowling machine        Stump





Set up a Kannon/bowling machine next to a stump and about 10/12 m another stump and 5/8 m place a crash mat. Set up two cones behind which two group of players line up about 25/30 m from the stumps/machines.  You will need coaches/players to work the Kannon or bowling machine, hit balls from the middle stump (tennis racket or fielding bat) and throw catches to players diving onto the crash mat.  Start the drill by getting the Kannon/bowling machine to throw out ball(s) (every 5 secs with the Kannon), along the ground and player 1 runs in throws/bounces the ball back to the coach/keeper in front of him. The player then joins 3,4 group. At the same time the middle coach/Keeper hits a catch to player 3 who catches it and throws/bounces it back to the coach in front of him and then runs around and through the ladder and waits turn to dive catch a ball on the crash mat. Also start by having a player 5 about to run down the ladder and another 6 ready to dive and catch a ball onto the crash. After the crash mat players jog around and join group 1,2 and the drill proceeds.  You may need to experiment with distances. If you have no bowling machine/Kannon then hit the ball.








Its NOW time for the District Coaching Groups to make their 2009 nominations for the Young Coach, Coach and Administrator of the year!  District Groups NOW also need to nominate their 3 Coaches, old Level II or new UKCC2, to attend the Development Workshops in the New Year. The coaches must also be happy to attend the Club Coach Assessment in Spring 2009. Please advised Martin Webb of your nominations ASAP.








Congratulations to Jason Wood the new East Devon Community Coach.




















